
 

King George Avenue 

Ilkeston 

Derbyshire 

DE7 5HS 

           

                    0115 9303724 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 11 Revision Evening – Wednesday 6th November 

We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 11 Revision Evening on Wednesday 6th November. This event 

has been designed to help support both students and parents as we navigate the busy and often stressful 

period leading up to GCSE exams. 

During the evening, we will cover several key topics to help ensure that your child is equipped with the tools 

and knowledge needed for successful revision: 

• Year 11 update: An update on the current strategies in place to support your child, along with our 

latest project million, minute count. 

• Why we revise: Understanding the importance of effective revision for long-term retention and exam 

success. 

• The most effective revision techniques: Evidence-based strategies to help your child study more 

efficiently. 

• Barriers to effective revision: Identifying and overcoming obstacles that may hinder progress. 

• How to help your child: Practical advice for parents on how to provide support and motivation. 

• Key dates for the rest of Year 11: Important timelines and exam dates to keep in mind as we approach 

the summer exams. 

In addition, all attendees will receive a revision skills goody bag, filled with helpful resources and tools to assist 

in the revision process and for 1 lucky student a golden ticket. 

The event will begin at 5:00pm and will run until 6:30pm, We encourage both students and parents to attend 

together so that we can work as a team to support each student's preparation for their exams. 

To ensure we can cater for everyone can you please RSVP by Wednesday 30th October. You can confirm your 

attendance by following this link https://forms.office.com/e/pe35iVdgfX  

Please note that the Forms link above also includes an opportunity for parents and carers to identify any 

additional support or information that you would like to see included in the evening. 

We look forward to seeing you there and working together to help your child achieve their full potential. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Lockhart 

Assistant Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/pe35iVdgfX

